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10-03-2024 | 2025 Human Rights Commission Budget Meeting Questions 

Questions From Council (Not Answered on the Floor) 

Budget Wrap-Up 

Question #1 (Councilmember Karen White): How much funding is received from the County, the 
City, the Equal Employment Opportunity Commission (EEOC), and the Department of Housing 
and Urban Development HUD? 

 

2024 SBHRC received $30,000 from the County, $10,000 from the City of SB, $10,000 from the 
Cith of Mish, $69,100 from EEOC and $234,300 from HUD. 

Projected for 2024 $30,000 from the County, $25,000 from the City of SB, $25,000 from the 
City of Mish, $75,000 from EEOC and $95,000 from HUD. 

Questions From the Public (Not Answered on the Floor) 

None 


